CABINET

8thSeptember, 2009 

Meeting commenced:
9.30 a.m.
"
ended:
9.45 a.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair

Councillors, Antrobus, Lancaster, Joe Murphy, Warner, WarmishamandSmyth.

 (Councillors, Burgoyne, Mullen and Ryan Executive Support Members, were also in attendance) 

1.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Connor, Hinds.


and Mann. Members welcomed back Councillor Joe Murphy following a short illness 
2.
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no interests declared.

3.
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

The minutes of the meeting held on 8th September, 2009, were agreed as a correct record 

4.
REVISED PROCESS FOR THE ALLOCATION OF SECTION106 CONTRIBUTIONS  

The Lead Member for Planning submitted a report containing details of a revised process for the allocation of Section 106 Contributions following previous consideration of the Executive. 

The report made reference to 

· The spending of the monies will reflect key Council priorities.

· The link to Greenspace Strategy 

· Salford’s approach to planning obligations and geographical constraints of planning obligations. 

Members made reference to the key interventions and implications for Council expenditure.
The report made further reference annual reports and monitoring procedure being developed as part of the Council intranet system which would provide detailed  electronic information .  An Annual report would also be submitted to the Planning Panel, Lead Member for Planning and Community Committees, detailing all activity carried out under this programme. 

RESOLVED:
THAT the revised process as now submitted be agreed.
5
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC 

RESOLVED: THAT the pubic be excluded from the meeting during the consideration of 
the following matter on the grounds that disclosure is not in the interests of the public in 
accordance with Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972 as 
the information concerned relates to the financial or business affairs of a particular 
person.

10 REGENERATION OF BROUGHTON


Cabinet considered a joint report of the Leader and the Lead Member for Housing 


concerning the regeneration of the Broughton area of the City.



RESOLVED: THAT the Cabinet approves the options as detailed in the report now 



submitted. 
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